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June 2018 Newsletter

June is going to be a busy month. Please remember to call the office if your child isn’t going to be at school. We also ask that you send a note with your child if you are picking them up early, or call the office in the morning. There are field days, talent shows and other activities happening so your child may not be in the classroom if you just show up.


Special activities this month:
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· June 6th is the Violin Concert. Doors open at 6pm and the concert starts at 6:30pm

· June 7th is our Family Dance (6-8pm). The cost is $2 each or $5 for a family. An adult must be here with the student.

· June 15th is the Field Day and Talent Show. Field Day will be in the morning and the talent show is in the afternoon.  Due to fire regulations, only immediate family members of the performers will be permitted to attend.

· June 19th is the Grade 6 Ceremony and family breakfast. The breakfast will start at 10am with the ceremony following

· June 20th is the last day of Breakfast Program. This day the breakfast will start at 8am and we will be sitting at the tables. Some of the teachers and staff will be coming in to have breakfast with the students.

· June 20th will also be the day for Citizenship awards. We will be having an assembly in the morning and these awards will be given out to each class.

· June 28th is and Assessment and Evaluation Day and there will be no classes that day.

· June 29th is the last day of school. Students will be dismissed at 10am. If your child will not be coming on the last day please send in a stamped and addressed envelope and we will mail it to you.


Primary Registration has started for September 2018. Please share this information with friends that have children who will be starting school in September. All new primary students must be 5 years of age by December 31st. Late registration day will be August 29th.
